
 
 
 
 

Sunday, February 19, 2017 
 

We are glad you are here to worship with us today. If you are 
visiting Grace, please fill out the information card located in the 
bulletin and bring the card to the Welcome Center where we 
have a small gift for you. 
 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

Today 
9:00am Sunday School/Adult Bible Fellowships 
10:30am Worship Service 
5:00pm Soup Kitchen (Café) 
5:00pm Youth return from Winter Retreat 
6:00pm Growth Groups 
Monday 
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 
9:30am Ladies’ Bible Study (@ Annex) 
8:00pm Men’s Basketball (Gym) 
Wednesday 
6:40pm AWANA 
6:45pm Ladies’ Bible Study (Café) 
6:45pm Men’s Study (Cave) 
7:00pm Prayer Group (Conference Room) 
8:30pm Worship Team Practice 
Thursday 
7:30pm Ladies’ Exercise Class (Family/Youth) 
Saturday 
9:00am Ladies’ Exercise Class (Family/Youth) 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
April 14 – Good Friday Service with Communion 

April 15 – Easter Egg Hunt 
May 6 – Ladies’ Spring Luncheon 

 

AWANA MEGA Games 
We will be holding our annual game night on Wednesday, 
March 22 and encourage all parents of clubbers to stay and 
participate. Games on the mats will be the focus of the 
evening, and we anticipate a great turnout and lots of good 
clean fun!  Please pass the word and plan to attend! 

Honduras Mission Trip 
The Honduras Mission Trip still has spots available for a few 
more participants. If you were considering this trip, but 
didn't apply, the window is still open. Please fill out an 
application and submit the deposit by Wednesday, February 
22. Applications can be found at the church information 
center or on our website, www.findinggrace.net, on the 
"What's Happening" page. If you have questions or concerns 
about this trip, please don't hesitate to contact me at 937-
974-7743 or by e-mail at hollymcelwee@gmail.com. 
 

Mission Opportunity 
We have a unique opportunity this summer with our 
missionaries, Jamie & Mandy Smith, in Africa. They are 
looking for 2-4 people who would be interested in spending 
three weeks in Zambia from July 15-August 5. Contact Holly 
McElwee for more information (hollymcelwee@gmail.com). 
 

Men’s Church Softball 
Sign-ups are still open for those wanting to play softball this 

year (Welcome Desk).  All are welcome – no matter the 
experience or skill.  Questions, contact Ryan Aberle 

(ryanjaberle@gmail.com) or Pastor Shawn 
(hess@findinggrace.net). 

 

Church Officers for 2017 
Elders: 
Pastor Shawn Hess, Evan English, Tom Fitch, Steve Glazier, 
Roger Griffieth, Doug Jackson, Steve Peterson, Pete Savard 
Deacons: 
Wes Boothe, Dale Harshman, Joe Rozsnaki, Leonard Shaw 
Deaconesses: 
Megan Boothe, Donna Crosier, Laura Fitch, Katie Glazier, 
Patty Griffieth, Tammy Harshman, Debbie Hunt, Deb 
Jackson, Renee Lavy, Cindy Post 
Church Clerk: 
Shirley Soutar 
Church Financial Secretary (giving & incoming money): 
Jody Milligan 
Church Treasurer (finances & bills): 
Clint Corwin 
 

 

 
 

Thank You Note 
Many thanks for words of sympathy, cards, and flowers 
during the recent passing of my sister. It is most assuring to 
know that we have the truth of Scripture to support us. 
1 Corinthians 15:53-57--"For this corruptible must put on 
incorruption, and this mortal must put on immortality. So 
when this corruptible shall have put on incorruption, and this 
mortal shall have put on immortality, then shall be brought to 
pass the saying that is written, Death is swallowed up in 
victory. O death, where is thy sting? O grave, where is thy 
victory? But thanks be to God, which giveth us the victory 
through our Lord Jesus Christ."--Janet & Roger Griffieth 
 

Painting Help 
Naomi Grise will be painting the 
elementary hallway February 23, 24 & 25.  
She is looking for helpers with painting 
experience.  If you are available, please 
contact her at naomigrise@gmail.com or 
937-418-0372. 

 
 

 

Grace Baptist Church 
1400 North Market Street, Troy, OH  45373-9765 

(p) 937-339-2019 * (f) 937-335-1743 
(e) bgarrett@findinggrace.net 

www.findinggrace.net 
Church Office Hours: M-Th-8:30am – 4:30pm; Fri-8:30am-12noon 

(Closed for Lunch from 12:00-1:00pm) 
To report broken or items to repair – maintenance@findinggrace.net 

 

Courtesy Reminder: 
Please silence all electronic devices during the worship service.  Thank you! 

Stewardship Update 
Budgeted Giving as of 2/12/17 

Weekly Need:      $9,222.29 
Offering (General Fund): $10,255.00 
 

We do not pass an offering plate for tithes & offerings. 
There are offering boxes located in the lobby. 
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Pastor Shawn Hess 
Sunday, February 19, 2017 
 

Series: All In 
Commitment to God – Part 2 

Ephesians 5:22-33 
 


